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@ Letters
= To Cocooners

Hi Everyone,

We know how important staying in touch is at the moment, it gives
us a fecling of belonging, a sense of connection. Dundalk Credit
Union are asking young people to take some time out to write to an
older person who is cocooning because of COVID 19.

Tell them about your day, your hebbies, let them join your
convarsation for a little while. This letter from you will be a
welcome window outside for them.

Simply write a letten starting Dear Friend, you only need to sign
off with your first name.
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All letters can be sent to:
Community Response Fund, Dundalk Credit Us
Dundalk ¢/ Geraldine & Megan.

Evaryone loves a lettar, but
communitysupport@dundalkeu.ie

Dundalk Credit Union will then work with all the great COVID 19
support networks across our community to get those letters out to
people cocooning.

We are so looking forward to connecting our young pecple with our
older paople, you have so much to tell.

Stay safe

Dundalk Credit Union
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